
     

 

Hello, 

 

BJ’s Wholesale Club invites you to celebrate its new Pensacola club, scheduled 

to open this winter, with a VIP Reception on February 6th. 

  

BJ’s is a membership warehouse club that will provide outstanding value on 

fresh food and groceries to the Pensacola community, saving families up to 25 

percent compared to grocery store prices. The club will feature a BJ’s Gas® 

station, offering members even more ways to save on a fill-up. 

  

BJ’s Wholesale Club Pensacola VIP Event 

Thursday, February 6, 2019 from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

Palafox House  

196 N Palafox St. 

Pensacola, FL 32502 

  

Hors d’oeuvres and refreshments will be provided. Attire is business casual. 

 

 

RSVP  

 

 

Please RSVP by Monday, February 3, 2020 

 

Parking: There is a small lot located behind the Palafox House for parking as 

mailto:tcordeiro@duffyshanley.com?subject=RSVP%20-%20BJ%E2%80%99s%20Wholesale%20Club%20VIP%20Event


 

well as an abundance of street parking available. 

  

BJ’s is a leading operator of membership warehouse clubs in the Eastern 

United States. The company currently operates 219 clubs and 144 BJ’s Gas 

locations in 17 states. BJ’s will be bringing a wide variety of fresh produce and 

other assortments to Pensacola and is the only warehouse club that accepts all 

manufacturers’ coupons. BJ’s assortment offers more fresh food than other 

warehouse clubs, with delicious produce, meats, deli and bakery items for 

weekly shopping. 

 

For more information on the Pensacola club opening, offerings and 

membership offers, visit BJs.com/Pensacola or the BJ’s Wholesale Club 

Membership Center located at 7000 N Davis Hwy. 
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